
Information we wanted to share with you... 
 

a provision called... “Section 179”. Section 179 is specifically designed 
to benefit small to medium businesses needing to buy new equipment.

With “Section 179”...Your business is now allowed to DEDUCT  
THE FULL PURCHASE PRICE OF THE CHILLER (as well as the  
purchase of other new business equipment). This is Great News 
that may help your business justify that new chiller purchase!

If you are interested, the link below can give you a full description about 
“Section 179” and how your company could benefit from it: 

Good News for Buying  

Legacy Chiller Systems, Inc. • 851 Tech Drive • Telford, PA 18969 • (877) 988-5464

Tax Code Changes for Buying New Equipment for Your Business.

* Important: This is not meant to be tax advice, please consult your tax professional  
for specific business advice on Section 179 information.

http://www.section179.org/section_179_deduction/

When the “2018 Tax Cut and Jobs Act” was enacted it included 

New Chiller Equipment in 2019!

http://www.section179.org/section_179_deduction/



